
Bits and Pieces . . . and Please keeP them coming in! 
 
 
 Here is your 136th Midland Unitarian Association Bits & Pieces for November 2019. If you want any news 

from your congregation included here, please send it to me (details below) 
 

MUA ANNUAL LUNCH 
 

Just over thirty Unitarians gathered at Kingswood Meeting House on a very wet Saturday, to 
listen to Rev Cliff Reed, Minister Emeritus of Ipswich Unitarians, and Hon. Member of the 
General Assembly, share some of his thoughts about writing for Unitarians. He gave us a sneak 
preview of many of the pieces included in his forthcoming collection of words for worship and 
reflection, Sunlit Smoke. After the talk, we adjourned to the schoolroom for a delicious lunch 
organised by Jill Bowie and her staff.  
 
I am pleased to report that the new idea of mixing people up by providing a seating plan, was 
successful. Most folk enjoyed getting to know new Unitarians from different congregations, 
which is what the MUA Lunch should be about. My thanks to everyone who helped to make 
this social occasion a success. 
 

*** 

MIDWEEK ADVENT LIGHT AT STOURBRIDGE 

Stourbridge Unitarian Chapel, Lower High Street 

When: Wednesday 4th December 

Times: 7pm – 8pm 

Meditative live music by atmospheric candle light 

Everyone welcome 

Suggested donation of £2.00 per person for the Chapel Building Fund. 

*** 

CAROL SERVICES AROUND THE DISTRICT 
 

Next month, most of our congregations will be holding Carol Services. It would be most helpful 
if Pulpit Secretaries could let me know when your Carol Service will be, so that I can publish a 
list in the December issue of Bits & Pieces. Thank you. 
 

*** 
 

MUA SKILLS AUDIT: CAN YOU HELP?? 
 

So far I have had only two responses to our plea for skills you might be able to share with other 
congregations. Please share this information widely, and ask yourselves whether you are willing 
to help congregations in need. 
 
 
If you have any contributions for the next Bits & Pieces, please send them to me at 5, Martins 
Road, Piddington, Northampton NN7 2DN or via e-mail to revsuewoolley@gmail.com  Thanks 
you! 
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